TOWN OF RANSOM CANYON
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING
2023-2024 PROPOSED BUDGET



THE TOWN OF RANSOM CANYON CITY COUNCIL WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2022 -2023 PROPOSED BUDGET AT 6:30 PM ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2023 AT RANSOM CANYON CITY HALL, 24 LEE KITCHENS DRIVE, RANSOM CANYON, TEXAS.

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE REVENUE FROM PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY $104,164, WHICH IS AN 9.6% INCREASE FROM LAST YEAR’S BUDGET, AND OF THAT AMOUNT, $6557 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR.

THE BUDGET IS AVAILABLE AT THE RANSOM CANYON CITY HALL.  THE PROPOSED BUDGET IS POSTED ON THE CITY WEB SITE, www.ci.ransom-canyon.tx.us.  PLEASE CONTACT CITY HALL AT 806-829-2470 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS.



